
Index News February 24, 2023 

 

Regarding the Nikkei Asia300 Philippines Index today 

 

Since the Philippine Stock Exchange (PSE) was closed today due to an executive order of the 

president, Nikkei Inc. provides neither the Nikkei Asia300 Philippines Index (USD) nor the Nikkei 

Asia300 Philippines Index (PHP) on February 24, 2023. 
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